
Summer and 2021-2022 Calendar Updates 

We are working on logistics to have a few weeks of summer camp on campus.  Information 

will be sent home on Monday.  The camp will be open to St. Alphonsus School students only, 

PK4 through 4th Grade (students who have completed the 4th Grade).  Stay tuned! 

 

The 2021-2022 calendar is in the works.  Once the calendar is approved by the Diocese of Baton 

Rouge, we will send the info out to you.  We do our best to be consistent with Central Commu-

nity School System's calendar, but not all start dates and holidays will be the exact same.  

 

New Student Registration 

There are only a few spots left in our PreK3 through Kindergarten classes for the 2021-2022 

school year.  If you know of families interested in enrolling their child for next school year, 

please have them contact Dr. Ryals for a tour at cryals@stalphonsusbr.org or call the school at 

225-261-5299. 

 

Extended Care Registration 

Extended Care is now taking registration for the 2021-2022 school year.  If you are enrolled this 

school year, you must re-register for next year.  The forms can be found on the school website. 
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Upcoming Events 
 February 26 - Middle School will attend Mass 

 March 3 - Spring Pictures 

 March 5 - 4th and 5th Grade will attend Mass 
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Spring Pictures 

Spring pictures are scheduled for Wednesday, March 3rd.  Only students who are taking spring 

pictures are allowed to wear free dress.  Students not taking pictures may wear Spirit dress or 

school uniform. 

The dress code for spring pictures is as follows: 

 Sandals may be worn but they must have a back. 

 Shoes can only be flat, no heels, no boots. 

 Dresses, skirts and shorts have to be an appropriate length (no shorter than 2 inches above 

the knee). 

 No tank tops, tube tops or spaghetti straps are allowed.  If the dress or shirt is sleeveless, a 

sweater must be worn over it at all times during the day.  Shoulders and backs cannot be 

seen. 

****If the attire is deemed inappropriate by the administration, the student will not be allowed to 

have a picture taken and parents will be called to bring a change of clothes. 

 

Volleyball Registration 

Today is the last day to register for girls volleyball. You can register online at https://

docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdt2OyaeqZO8gf5_2wrZgq780JZL6oWEi-

xarXuIo7NkdIXog/viewform.  Please contact Anne Gil at anneg@stalphonsusbr.org or 

Morgan Spencer at mspencer@stalphonsusbr.org with any questions. 

 

Cafeteria News 

The March lunch menu will be posted on the school website and on Renweb by March 1st.  
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